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All of  the teachers and staff  at 

Robsack Wood Primary Academy 

have been extremely busy plan-

ning for a wider re-opening  of  

the academy from 1st June in line 

with the government guidance.  

Please continue to check 

ParentPay , the website and social 

media for updates relating to the 

plan for opening on the 1st June 

and for updates and resources for 

continued home learning.  

 

We are working tirelessly to en-

sure the safety for our staff, teach-

ers and pupils and will continue 

to update parents as soon as we 

are able. 

 

We would also like to take this op-

portunity to thank you for your 

continued support, thanks to the 

children for all their hard work 

and efforts during the school clo-

sures so far and wish you all a 

very relaxed and happy half  term.  
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Here is just a snap shot of what our wonderful pupils have been getting up too at 
home including some celebrations for Thank a Teacher Day—well done everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


